
 

BLAZING STAR NURSERY CARPOOL – Date TBD 
  

This plant-buying trip will take us to the nursery outside of Owatonna.  The 
trip is planned for the evening, leaving at 5:45PM. 
The date is yet to be determined.   
 
Stay tuned for details.  If interested, add your name to the sign-up sheet. 
   
Peggy Marchesani is the contact of this car pool, and she can be reached 
at 507-280-0189.  
 


